
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

As December is fast approaching, we wanted to keep you up to date with some of our Christmas plans. 

 

Following the text previously sent, we are asking for Christmas cards to be written and brought into your 

child’s class before 10th December. These will then be quarantined and handed out the following week.  

 

On Wednesday 16th December, it is Christmas dinner day and Christmas party day! 

The children have the opportunity to order a delicious Christmas dinner of turkey and all the trimmings. If 

your child does not wish to order one, then please send them with a packed lunch.  

 

With the exception of Nursery who have a double party day, Christmas parties will be held in the afternoon 

of  Wednesday 16th December. They will be classrooms this year, but will still include Christmas games, 

dancing and lots of fun! Children are able to bring Christmas party wear to change into, if they wish. No 

food is needed to be brought in.  

 

On Friday 18th December, we invite children to wear a Christmas jumper/t shirt with their school uniform. 

The whole academy will also experience a virtual pantomime (with treats!) funded by our PTFA. 
 

These events are alongside class performances that will be shared virtually with other classes, our Christmas 

cheer boxes for Ashby Lodge Residential Home and hopefully a virtual visit from the one and only Santa 

himself! 

 

The magic of Christmas will of course continue across our academy! 

 

Thank you for your continued understanding and support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Hadfield 

Principal 


